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The Frog Ferry project is not a viable means of transportation within the Portland 

Metro area. Focusing only on river transport, it excludes a large number of people 

who use public services to commute within Metro. The Frog Ferry folks recently 

requested $20 million! from the city of Portland. This was done despite budget 

shortfalls totally millions of dollars. We do not need another government subsidized 

transportation system with unknown dollars to support a system that cannot even 

offer estimated ridership numbers. I strongly suggest this project not be considered 

within HB2025. Respectfully, Sal DiGrande 


